[image: ]XX March, 2022
Notice


NOTICE
 


[bookmark: _GoBack]Dear Valued Yang Ming Customers:
The situation in the Red Sea/Gulf of Aden is constantly evolving and remains highly volatile. All indicators suggest that the situation will remain challenging in the upcoming weeks.
In view of the latest security developments around the Red Sea, AR1 will be temporarily suspended until further notice. This is driven by consideration for the safety of our crew, vessels and customers’ cargo. 
We will continue to monitor the situation and intend to resume the service once it is safe again for the vessels to operate in the region again. 
Please find below the routings of the remaining AR1 sailings.
	SSY
	Vessel
	Schedule Voyage
	Direction
	Route

	AR1
	YM Mutuality
	100W
	WB
	Via CoGH*

	AR1
	YM Moderation
	072W
	WB
	Via CoGH*

	AR1
	ONE Theseus
	086W
	WB
	Via CoGH*


* Cape of Good Hope
We are currently working on alternative routings to serve the Red Sea ports. These will be shared soon.
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